Crews tidy up at Jardi de ses Eres
Friday, 21 February 2020 11:53

The local works brigade, a division of Formentera’s Department of Island Services, began
efforts to paint and perform general repairs and maintenance at the Jardi de ses Eres park in
Sant Francesc. Workers will be covering up graffiti, repainting walls and patching up minor
cracks and holes. The Ferrovial company has been tapped to cut back overgrown plants and
oversee general maintenance of planters.

Efforts remain under way to repave local roads. On Monday workers from Islasfalto will apply a
new coat of asphalt to a section of Cami de ses Vinyes in Sant Ferran, requiring crews to close
the arterial to vehicle traffic all the way to the roundabout. Access from the Es Pujols side will
not be affected.

21 February 2020
Department of Communication
Consell de Formentera




